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State Senator Gary Daniels Endorsed by Governor Chris Sununu 
Milford Republican receives key endorsement 2 weeks from election day

Milford (10/25/22) – With two weeks until the voters head to the polls, State Senator Gary Daniels’ campaign received 
an important endorsement.  

“Senator Gary Daniels is a proven leader and a strong voice in the State Senate for protecting our New Hampshire 
Advantage.  Gary has always been a fighter against a sales and income tax.  As Chairman of the Senate Finance 
Committee, he delivers results and taxpayers have no better friend.  The families and businesses of Amherst, 
Merrimack, Milford, and Wilton are well served by Gary.   I support Gary and he has earned everyone’s vote.” – 
Governor Chris Sununu

As Chairman of the Senate Finance Committee, Gary Daniels was instrumental in passing a New Hampshire state budget 
that cut spending, cut taxes, increased public education funding by a record $102 million, returned $500 million to 
towns and cities for property tax relief, built the state’s rainy-day fund to $250 million and created record surpluses. 
Senator Daniels was also the driving force behind $36 million in funding for PFAS removal and wastewater cleanup, the 
full removal of the Merrimack tolls, as well as the key negotiator to prevent Merrimack taxpayers from taking over the 
upkeep of Continental Boulevard- saving the towns hundreds of thousands a year. 

In response to today’s endorsement, Senator Daniels added, 

“I am humbled by the Governor’s support and proud of the work we were able to accomplish together. In Concord, I am 
always looking out for the taxpayers and my constituents.With every day that passes, our campaign builds more 
momentum and our message of fiscal prudence is resonating with voters. 

Concord needs leadership that will look out for the taxpayer and business community, keep our budget balanced, invest 
smartly in the health and education of our communities, and seek commonsense solutions to Washington’s inflation and
war on domestic energy.  And lastly, voters want assurance that their State Senator will NEVER support an income, sales 
or capitals gains tax – and they know that’s what they’ll get if I am re-elected. I hope to earn your vote once again on 
November 8th.”
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